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A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

March 11 Meeting 
 
We were able to meet in person with 21 members attending and 3 others join-

ing on Zoom.  We reviewed the success of LINPEX 2021 and the comments 

from the dealers.  Everyone favorably liked the facility, but we will continue 

to look into one where we can hold a 2-day show..    

 

LaVonne Uffelman showed a cover with a 2c College Postage cinderella 

and asked if anyone knew about this.  No one did 

 

John Radway showed 3 PanAm Northern Trans-Atlantic First Flight covers.  

 

Keith Riese showed a 1982 Ben Franklin stamp club cover and covers and 

stamps from Rub Oak, NY for 2c Local Dog Post cinderellas.  

 

John Demaris showed an 1882 Stanley Gibbons International stamp album 

complete with a serious amount of stamps, but all glued down. 

 

Mike Ley showed a 1967 Nebraska Statehood stamp with signatures of the 

picture and letter engravers and a copy of the publicity photo for the stamp. 

 

Mark Sellhorn showed a 1937 air mail special delivery cover sent between 

General Electric offices franked with 6c airmail stamp (Sc. C19) and 10c  

special delivery stamp (Sc. E15) both with perfin GE. 

 

After the meeting and the program, we looked thru donated items for sale.. 

Program: “The Beginners of Modern Philately - Sir Rowland Hill   
 and William Mulready”    by Mark Sellhorn 
 
Mark took us through the history of Rowland Hill and William Mulready in 
creation of the first national postage stamps and lettersheets in 1840.   The 
Penny Black, and Muleady’s envelopes were only on sale for nine  months, 
but they each led to other variations that have continued to this day.  The 
Two Pence Blue issued in 1840 endured for 40 years and the Penny Black’s 
successor, the Penny Red, was used until 1879.   Great Britain replaced the 
highly unpopular and greatly ridiculed Mulready covers in 1844 with other 
lettersheets.  Since then an untold number of these small adhesives have 
been produced by every country in the world and have created the  
philatelic hobby that we all enjoy today. 



Hill and Mulready 

 Mulready ridicule 

2 pence Mulready cover 1 penny Mulready cover 

 Mulready ridicule 

You Are Invited  -   

The Omaha Philatelic Society has a full Zoom account now and they have set up a 
Zoom presentation for May 14, which is a Friday at 7:00 pm. They are inviting us to join 
them.  This is not on a regular meeting night. You can choose to join if you wish. The topic 
of the presentation is:   Philatelic Presentations by Jasmine Smith and Bill Schultz.  The 
time again is: May 14 at 7:00 pm Central time. You can join Zoom: 

https://us02web.zoom.us./j/820957707?pwd=aTJocnFTZU9wcUVZbjYvdEtDY3pqZzo9 
 

Meeting ID:  820 9577 5707 

Passcode:  981237 

https://us02web.zoom.us./j/820957707?pwd=aTJocnFTZU9wcUVZbjYvdEtDY3pqZzo9


Easter 



Club Notes 
We will meet in person at our new 
location, College View Adventist Church, 
48th and Prescott.  Please join us as we 
once again get back together to enjoy the 
company of other philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 

Meetings 
 

 
■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, April 8 
 Meeting will be in-person, no Zoom meeting 
 Still wear masks and social distance       
 Sale of donated items and exchange 
 
We will have Zoom meetings when a program is presented 
and will let you know ahead of time for that." 
 

 
■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, May 13 
 Meeting will be in-person 
 Still wear masks and social distance       
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